Date:

Dear Potential VCA Parent/Guardian:

Thank you for your interest in our school. We are dedicated to providing the best education for your child based on his/her needs. To that end, you can schedule an appointment to meet with us to discuss your child's needs, and to take a tour of our facilities. Your child will need to complete a placement test that will be scheduled once the application form and fees are submitted.

Please read through our package and should you have any questions you can call us at 631-654-9284, Ext. #3.

Respectfully,

Barbara Seaton Principal

Barbara Seaton